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December 9, 2010 
 
        
 
Jacquelyn Hanson 
1508 20th Ave NW 
New Brighton, MN 55112 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 2245 Fourth Street East 
 File ID: ALH 10-330 
 
Dear Ms. Hanson: 
 
This is to confirm that on December 7, 2010 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
the Legislative Hearing Officer stated that she accepted the work plan.  However, the items 
indicated due in February 2011 and December 2010 can be due on February 28, 2011 and 
December 31, 2010.  Please note that windows were denied at the November 9, 2010 hearing 
and were given 90 days for compliance. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
Cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
 File 
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